For Immediate Release          
CONTACT: Kirt Manecke 248-685-0483 (work, home), kirtm@comcast.net  
Website: www.landchoices.org

New land conservation blog helps landowners and communities 
Land preservation national blog offers tips, ideas and clear explanations 

Milford, MI—LandChoices (www.landchoices.org), a leading resource for land conservation information helping families, developers and other organizations save open land while achieving their asset management goals, announced today it has launched a blog, LandVoices.org (www.landvoices.org), to better serve a nationwide audience that's hungry for tips, ideas and clear explanations about land preservation options.

The blog will fill an information void that LandChoices’ President Kirt Manecke sees with current sources about land preservation. "So many land conservancies are focused on their particular locale, which is valuable and makes sense, but there is a great deal to be learned from case studies across the nation," Manecke says. Topics for case studies will range both geographically and by type of project. Blog readers will find postings about innovative approaches to land preservation by families, farmers, Boy Scout camps, housing developers using conservation development strategies known as “conservation subdivisions”, and more.

LandChoices will also leverage the blog to steer readers to more in-depth resources, like white papers on land conservation techniques such as conservation easements, FAQ's about land preservation, farmland preservation, conservation development and land trusts, and backgrounders that help the average landowner navigate the terms and concepts used in the land conservation realm.

LandChoices is a national non-profit land conservation organization based in Milford, Michigan. For more information about LandVoices visit www.landvoices.org or www.landchoices.org. 
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